
________________________________________ 

From: Barbara Wabeck <barbarawabeck@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, October 19, 2016 6:49 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Ryan Reval 

 

Dear Sir: 

It has been brought to my attention that our Assemblywoman Amy Paulin could introduce legislation to 

invalidate the Ryan Reval. 

I urge you and the Board to apply to her to do that so we may rid  Scarsdale of this terrible bone of 

contention! 

Sincerely yours, 

 Barbara Wabeck. 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 


